
BC STATS, Box Stn Prov Govt, Victoria. BC V8W 9V1 
Tel: (250) 387-0327 Fax: (250) 387-0329 Web: www.bcstats.gov.bc.ca  Email: bcstats.infoline@gov.bc.ca 

 

� 

Contact: bcstats.infoline@gov.bc.ca or contact: Paul Gosh   (250) 387-9221 

Arranging your Infoline service 
 

Infoline is BC Stats’ highly successful free weekly 
information bulletin. Published since 1995 it has 
become an essential tool for executives, manag-
ers, analysts, libraries, businesses and media. It is 
our most widely distributed and timely review of 
statistical releases and events that shape or de-
scribe the economic and social fabric of British 
Columbia. 

There are a number of ways to get your own copy. 

� You can arrange for email delivery of a PDF 
file to your electronic mailbox. Simply email us at:
  
 bcstats.infoline@gov.bc.ca. 

Please provide your name, organization and 
phone number. We gather this information so 
that we can contact you if we experience prob-
lems transmitting to you. Expect delivery by 
Saturday morning following the date of release—
usually on Friday afternoons. This method as-
sures the highest possible quality if you choose to 
print the document. 

� You can choose to have us fax your copy. 
Simply email us at: 
 
 bcstats.infoline@gov.bc.ca 

Please provide your name, organization, fax 
number and phone number. We gather this 
information so that we can contact you if we 
experience problems transmitting to you. We 
commence the broadcast on Saturday mornings, 
but since several hundred recipients are in the 
queue and our fax server has only three lines out, 

clients choosing this route may experience con-
siderable delay—especially if the issue contains 
an unusually large report. Since this form of 
electronic transfer may be subject to ‘line noise’ 
any time during the several minutes of a trans-
mission, there is the chance of failure and restart 
that adds to paper consumption. Finally, this 
method produces the lowest quality print results 

� You can choose to pull your copy from our 
web site. This is the same PDF file that would be 
emailed. From our home page, choose the link to 
Infoline in the blue navigation bar near the top-
left of the screen. All issues since January 1997 
are archived on our site. Since Infoline is not 
finalized until late Friday afternoons, it is not 
possible to make it available on our site until the 
following Monday morning. As with the email 
version, this method assures the highest possible 
quality if you choose to print the document. 

Here is the top-left portion of our home page: 

www.bcstats.gov.bc.ca 
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